
CONGRATULATIONS TO 

CIA II Alexandra Harmon

The Division of Investigative and Forensic Services (DIFS) is proud 
to announce the promotion of Alexandra Harmon to CIA II, 
effective February 15, 2023.

Ms. Harmon began her career with the Division in 2020 as a 
SWPSO working in the fraud section of the Tallahassee field office. 
In October 2021, she was promoted to CIA I and remained in the 
Tallahassee office while providing analytical assistance to both the 
Bureau of Insurance Fraud and the Office of Fiscal Integrity. 

Ms. Harmon is a graduate of Tallahassee Community College and 
holds an associate degree in Criminal Justice. She is planning to 
continue her undergraduate studies at Florida State University.

We are pleased to recognize Ms. 

Harmon's hard work and look

forward to her continued growth 

in her new role.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE 

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 




